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Monday 25th September 2023 

Autumn Term 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
The Autumn Term has commenced in earnest.  Reception and Year 1 parents have had an opportunity to visit 

their child in their setting to see first-hand how they are settling in to their full time education. 

 
School day: 

 

Year Group Morning Registration Lunch End of Day 

Reception 8:30 – 9:00am 11:15 – 11:45 (eating – 

CT to stay with pupils) 

12:30 – 1:10 (outside to 

play) 

3:15 – 3:45pm 

Year 1 8:30 – 9:00am 11:30 – 12:15 3:15 – 3:45pm 

Year 2 8:30 – 9:00am 11:45 – 12:30 3:15 – 3:45pm 

Year 3 8:30 – 9:00am 12:00 – 12:45 3:15 – 3:45pm 

Year 4 8:30 – 9:00am 12:00 – 12:45 3:15 – 3:45pm 

Year 5 8:30 – 9:00am 12:45 – 1:30 3:15 – 3:45pm 

Year 6 8:30 – 9:00am 12:45 – 1:30 3:15 – 3:45pm 

 

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and does walk home alone can I remind parents to complete the form 

from the office. 

Diary Dates: 

11th September – Hopes and Dreams 

19th & 20th September – Reception Parents visit 

22nd September – Jeans for Genes Charity £1.00 

22nd September – London Visit 

26th September – PCSO Stranger Danger Talk (Year 1 & Year 2) 

28th September – PCSO Community Awareness & Safety Talk (Year 5 & Year 6) 

29th September – PCSO Stranger Danger Talk (Year 3 & Year 4) 
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28th & 29th September – Swimming commences for Year 5 and Year 6 

29th September – Play Bus to visit for EYFS. 

29th September – Mayors visit Year 6 

2nd October – Clubs commence 

5th October – Lunchtime special - £1.00 for all (unless Free School Meals) 

Parent meetings: 4:00pm – 7:00pm  

17th October – Year 1 & 2 

18th October – Year 3 & 4 

19th October – Year 5 & 6 

20th October – Community Breakfast – Come along and have breakfast with your family 7.45am 

(small charge) 

26th October – Year 2 Assembly 9.15am  

27th October – Special School Treat! 

Half Term 30th October – 3rd November 

6th November – Black History Focus Week 

9th November – Remembrance Service Year 6 10:00am 

13th November – Clubs End 

17th November – BBC Children in Need  

5th & 6th - Reception Christmas Play 

11th December – EE & Nursery Christmas Cheer PM 

12th December – EE & Nursery Christmas Cheer AM  

12th December – Christmas Lunch 

18th December - Wear your Christmas Jumper Day  

19th December – Year 4 Christmas Carol Service – 9:15am 

20th December – Christmas Party Day  

21st December – Non Uniform Day  

22nd December – INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 
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Prices: 

Dinner money will be a new cost - £2.50 

Please check if you are entitled to free school meals https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/education-and-

schools/free-school-meals/eligibility-checker) 

Before and Afterschool club: 

Paid Nursery and Two’s provision will increase per session by £2.50 as advised by Wolverhampton 

City Council. 

Our School Uniform 

Governors and staff are very proud of our school uniform, which all children from Reception to Year 6 wear. 

Please make sure all uniform is clearly marked or labelled with your child’s name. Children starting in 

Reception have been provided with a school sweatshirt/cardigan, a red P.E t-shirt and also their first reading bag.  

Jewellery 

Jewellery is not to be worn to school. This includes rings, bracelets, and necklaces. If your child has pierced ears 

they should wear small stud/sleeper earrings only. This is for reasons of health and safety. If there are cultural or 

religious reasons why your child should wear a particular piece of jewellery, please make an appointment to see 

the Executive Headteacher or Head of School.  

Inappropriate Items for School 

Black/grey sweatshirts, trainers, boots, open-toed sandals, heeled shoes, leggings or jeans are not acceptable 

and are not to be worn to school.  

Hair styles: 

All pupils should have appropriate hair styles. Extreme hair styles e.g. severely shaved heads, inappropriate logos 

in hair/patterns, dying of hair is not permitted. Pupils’ braids should be in a natural colour please. 

School Bags: 

Large oversized sports bags are being brought into school. They are not necessary and pupils do not require 

them. All stationery items are provided by school. Lunch boxes or reading materials and homework books can be 

placed in smaller satchels.  

 
 

 
D. Dalton    B. Lyons 

Executive Headteacher   Head of School 
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